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Hi,

My name is Robert Reid. ||| NN Horetoun Park. [

My view is that there is no requirement to increase the number of councillors based on the fact that very few
ratepayers contact councillors and indeed many would not know who their councillors are.

Most ratepayer issues are dealt with a phone call or email to the relevant council department. Many councils have
experienced issues between political factions resulting in poor outcomes for ratepayers, perhaps the time
for councillors are over in the 21st century.

| firmly believe that there should be one large undivided area. This may result in better outcomes as councillors will
be more focused on the entire area.

In regard to the councillors in Moorabool, for the most part they have performed their duties well.

Regards Robert





